
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF LYFORD
UTILITY RATES FOR WATER / SEWER 


The City of Lyford hereby gives notice that there will be a Public Hearing on the proposed new utility rates for water/sewer services.  The public is invited to attend and participate in the hearing.  Reasonable time shall be allowed to any person desiring to comment on the proposed utility rates.  

The hearing on the proposed utility rates will be held on Monday, January 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at the Lyford City Hall, 13550 Main Avenue, Lyford, Texas 78569.
 

JUAN CEDILLO
City Secretary


	

